
PRIME MINISTER

FOR MEDIA 25 February 1985

Their Royal Highnesses the Duke and Duchess of Kent are to
visit Queensland from April 18-25 1985. Their itinerary will
include visits to Brisbane and Toowoomba.

The Premier of Queensland will announce details of their program,1 which includes opening the new State Performing Arts Complex onApril 20 and attending Anzac Day ceremonies on April 25.


